
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 2/1/2012 2:15:18 PM

'Cooke, Michelle' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov); 'USRB@cpuc.ca.gov' 
(USRB@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Redacted
Cc: Yee, Frances (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=FSC2); 'Lee, Dennis M.' 

(dennis.lee@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Robertson, Michael' (michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Gibson, Bill 
(GE&O) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=WLG3)

Bcc:
Subject: Update to PG&E 12/30/11 ALJ- 274 Self Identified Non-Compliance Notification

Ms. Cooke:

Attached is the update to PG&E's December 30, 2011 notification letter regarding our commitment to 
conduct a system-wide evaluation of distribution facility maps for missed leak surveys. The update 
consists of a cover letter and an Excel spreadsheet providing the data by distribution plat map and by 
city. For ease of reference the Excel spreadsheet also provides a high level summary by city and 
county.

Sincerely,

Redacted
Regulatory Compliance
PG&E - Gas Engineering & Operations
375 N. Wiget Ln., Walnut Creek, CA

Redacted
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